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Request received for Amendment to the Kahnawà:ke 
Peacekeepers Law 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 15, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2024) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission (KLC) 
wishes to advise the community that it has received a request for amendment of the 
Kahnawà:ke Peacekeepers Law. 
 
The submission, from the Peacekeeper Services Board (PSB), was received on Tuesday, May 14, 
2024. There is currently a Waiting List for legislative requests, as the current Legislative Agenda 
is full. The proponent (PSB) and the community will be notified when the request is moved 
from the Waiting List to the Legislative Agenda. 
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For information on the Law, please contact: 
Ryan Montour - ryan.montour@mck.ca or 450-632-7500 
Lloyd Phillips - lloyd.phillips@mck.ca or 450-635-0600  
 
  
For further information on the Process, please email: 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Services 
kls@mck.ca or 450-632-7500 
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